

FREDDY FIXER

P. O. Box 1347, New Haven, Conn. 06510

June 29, 1977

Tom Corso % Carol Barden Manpower Planning 157 Church Street 4th Floor New Haven, Conn. 06510

Dear Tom,

The Freddy Fixer Parade Committee is deeply interested in the beautification of the city of New Haven, seeing that Freddy Fixer is a ecology program for the purpose of a cleaner city of course beauty is needed to enhance our efforts by giving people the pride in having a better place to live. Neighborhood appearance has a lot of effect on its residents and also the children working in our program.

It has been brought to our attention at Freddy Fixer that a proposal to do some murals in the employment office, unemployment Center and also the Welfare Offices is under consideration, we at this time would like you to know that we support this proposal because it fits into what Freddy Fixer is all about. Freddy Fixer has figured out that no one person or group can keep the city of New Haven clean, it takes everyone's effort and pictures have a effect on the mind to keep a place clean, it is just something about the atmosphere of a place that gives you hope.

I am a native of New Haven and I despair when I see the Neighborhoods deteriorating the way they are, then I saw some of the murals being painted in the inner city and I felt it really enhanced the buildings, when I inquiry about these murals I was referred to the Art Council and that is how I met Ms Ruth Resnick.

So we are requesting that you give Ms Resnick all the consideration possible in her proposal and you can rest asure that the job will be well done.

Yours truly,

Edward Grant

Levard Grant

Chairman